
Ephraim Mogale Local Municipality

Notice is hereby given to the public with regards to 
the public advert that was placed in the Sowetan 
newspaper on Friday, 07th May 2021:

The purpose of this notice is to make correction to the 
project closing date :
•	 Appointment of a Professional Service Provider for 

the Quarterly Maintenance of the Server Room and 
Fire Detectors in the Records Division for a period 
of 36 months ( Re-Advert)- EPMLM/8/3/383.

•	 Appointment of a service provider for supply and 
delivery of road maintenance equipment on a need 
basis for a period of 24 months- EPMLM/8/3/390.

•	 Appointment of a panel of five psychologist 
on a need basis for a period of 24 months- 
EPMLM/8/3/391.

Please note that the new closing date shall be;

DATE: 07 (Monday) June 2021
TIME: 12:00

Apologies for any inconvenience that might have 
been caused

For any administrative enquiries you can contact 
the Supply Chain Management Unit at 013 261 
8450/8462/8496, or by email to ephmlmsupplychain@
emogalelm.gov.za 
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